
Information Regarding Easter Parking Lot Service at Sheboygan Lutheran High School 

	 Bethlehem is planning a “parking lot service” for worship. It will take place at 9:30 am 
for the next six Sundays (4/19, 4/26. 5/3, 5/10, 5/17, and 5/24) at Sheboygan Lutheran High 
School. There are a few rules that we need to follow in order for this service to fit the 
parameters laid down by the CDC and Governor Evers regarding proper social distancing due 
to COVID-19. The rules are as follows:


• All attendees must remain in their vehicles with windows up in order to 
maintain proper social distance. 


• There will be no handouts. A service folder will be available on the church’s 
website that attendees can print out at home and bring, or they may bring it up 
on any electronic device within their own vehicle. 


• All attendees will be required to follow the traffic and dismissal patterns of the 
parking attendants.


• Anyone who is not feeling well or is sick is encouraged to stay home and take 
advantage of one of the online resources we are providing this weekend. 


	 As you turn into University Drive and as you turn onto the property of Lutheran High 
School, you will see signs with the FM radios station form which we will be broadcasting. If you 
turn your radio to that station, you should be able to hear and participate in the service. Our 
Sunday morning Divine Services for which people signed up online are still taking place. 
This service is in addition to those services. This is a wonderful opportunity that has been 
granted to us, and we look forward to seeing you there!


